
From: sfstephens60@hotmail.com
To: Debbie Bartuccio
Subject: Testimony for Consideration in HB2330 Hearing 1-24-12
Date: Sunday, January 22, 2012 11:15:24 PM

Representative Brenda Landwehr:

Please submit these written statements for consideration in your hearing on HB2330
this week. I am a regular, working-Mom, Republican voter and proponent of this bill.
I want this bill to pass and I want your body to legislate medicinal cannabis in our
state. The prohibition of cannabis has been one of the most unsuccessful campaigns
ever undertaken by our government and it is time for a more reasonable alternative
to emerge. Please act with respect for the wishes of Kansans and with compassion
for those who are sharing their stories.

Best regards, Sandy Stephens

Sent from my HTC on the Now Network from Sprint!
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